
 

 

OFFICIAL 

We are delighted to announce our first online Christmas draw.  

We have some great prizes already, from £100 Amazon voucher, a 

Photoshoot voucher, Children’s Christmas Hamper,  Pamper hampers, 

vouchers, a fantastic chocolate cake, Body Shop hamper, and many 

more… 

We will be announcing prizes over the coming days on our  

Facebook page: 

St Pauls CofE Stalybridge School, PTA 

Please follow us for more information or email us at 

stpaulspta4@gmail.com 

 

Draw will take place on Saturday 5th December 4pm via Facebook 

Live/Zoom  

 

Unfortunately, due to current circumstances we are unable to accept 

cash in school in exchange for raffle tickets.  

This year we will be charging £1 per entry into our raffle.  All payments 

to be made by bank transfer to: 

St Pauls School PTA 

Barclays Bank 

20-55-41 

33521478 

Please use your name as reference on the bank transfer as this will be 

used as your entry, with multiple entries made for each £1 donation 

(e.g. £4 = 4 entries) Thank-you again for your support! 


